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THE DIRECTOR GENERAL
PAN AMERICAN UNION
WASHINGTON, D. C.

June 4, 1941.

My dear Mr. Hollande:
Permit me to extend to you &
warm word of welcome on vour arrival
in thé'United States and to express the
hope that I may soon have the pleasure
of welcoming y‘ou at the Pan American Union.,

It is unnecessary for me to say
to you that all the facilities of the Pan
american Union will be placed at your dis-

posal.

With cordial regards and hoping to

see you soon, I am
Most sincerely yours,
- L. S, Rowe
Director General

Mr. S. B. de Hollande,

In care of the Consulate General of Brazil,
New York City.




